
































 
 

April 15, 2020  

 

Shawn Pace 

Indian Orchard Site Manager 

730 Worcester Street 

Indian Orchard, MA 01151 

 

PO Box 51593 

Indian Orchard, MA 01151 
 

Dear Grant Committee 

Please accept this letter as an expression of our support for the Indian Orchard Citizens Council grant 

application to restore Long Pond.  We have had a great supportive relationship with the IOCC and will 
continue to work with them to improve the quality of life for the residents in Indian Orchard and beyond.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Shawn Pace 

Indian Orchard Site Manager 

 


